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A Message of Hope, Renewal & Peace

As the world’s Christian community celebrates Easter with reverence
and joy, I extend my warmest greetings and heartfelt wishes to all our
Christian students, educators, parents, and especially the leadership and
faculty of the esteemed missionary schools across Sindh.

Easter is not only a sacred day in the Christian calendar, but also a
profound symbol of hope, renewal, and the triumph of life over despair.
The resurrection of Jesus Christ carries with it a universal message—one
that speaks to the resilience of the human spirit, the power of
forgiveness, and the promise of new beginnings.

In a world that often finds itself divided by differences, Easter reminds us
of what unites us—compassion, love, sacrifice, and the belief in a
brighter tomorrow. These values are deeply embedded in the mission of
our Christian educational institutions, which have long played a pivotal
role in nurturing generations of thoughtful, responsible, and service-
minded citizens.

As a regulator and fellow educationist, I recognize and deeply appreciate
the invaluable contribution of missionary schools to the educational
landscape of Sindh. Their commitment to academic excellence, moral
integrity, and inclusive values continues to be a beacon of light in our
shared journey of nation-building.

Let this Easter be a time of reflection and recommitment to the values
that uplift humanity. May peace, understanding, and mutual respect
guide our steps forward as we continue to work hand in hand for a more
harmonious, educated, and compassionate society.

Happy Easter to all
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